
 
From: Gabe Russo <gaberusso@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 1:00 PM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: [External] Senate Bill 161 Keeping Vermont Green 
 
[External] 

To:   
Senator Ann Cummings 
Senator Mark MacDonald 
Senator Chris Pearson 
Senator Randy Brock          
Senator Michael Sirotkin:  
Senator Chris Bray 
Senator Ruth Hardy 
 
From:  
Gabriel Russo, Southwind Forestry, LLC 
Northeast Master Logger Certified 
Licensed Vermont Forester #148.0122366 
FSC Certified, SCS - Chain of Custody #004934 
Vermonter 
 
    I am writing to the Vermont Senate Finance Committee in support of Senate 
Bill S.161, a bill that would extend the existing obligation of Vermont's utilities to 
continue purchasing power from the Ryegate biomass plant for another 10 years. 
As a forester and timber harvester it is crucial to have local markets for low grade 
wood in Vermont to ensure the productivity and health of Vermont's working 
forested landscape, to keep forestland intact, and to produce energy from non-
fossil based fuels that are renewable. Please consider the many ways that the 
Ryegate biomass plant benefits and impacts our beautiful state (i.e., jobs, 
healthy/productive forestland, landowners, families and communities) and with 
that I ask each member to wholeheartedly support S.161. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gabe Russo 
6852 VT RT 30 
Pawlet, VT 05761 
Southwind Forestry, LLC 
visit us on facebook @ Southwind Forestry LLC 

 
 
 
 


